
Want more information? Visit Stockport Council’s webpage at:  
www.stockport.gov.uk/free-school-meals/holiday-support-voucher 

Email vouchers can be redeemed at any Post Office 
location. Be sure to check your email for your voucher. 

Don’t forget to check your spam folder too! 

If you do not have an email 
address registered with the 
council, you’ll receive an Aldi 
voucher in the post. 

Does your child receive benefits-related 

Free School Meals? 

If your child receives benefits-related Free School Meals, then you’re eligible for a holiday 
voucher to help with the cost of food, utilities and other essentials over February half 

term and Easter.  

One voucher will be issued to cover both February half term and Easter. 

Holiday 
vouchers 
are back! 

Each eligible child will receive a £60 voucher by email or post. 
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